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Write an intriguing summary of what your
company does.

All restrictions lifted, including ban on indoor social gatherings.

Isolation requirements for confirmed cases of COVID-19 and some protective
measures in continuing care settings remain.

The general indoor provincial mask mandate will be lifted, but masking is still
required while working or visiting some health care settings, such as long term
care, and while using public transit, including ride share vehicles, taxis, motor
coaches and shuttles.

Previous requirements in the existing public health orders for licensed supportive
living, long-term care and hospice settings have not changed. 

Now that 70% of Albertans 12+ having received at least one dose of the COVID
vaccination the Province moves into Stage 3 of reopening. The following changes have
been made to restrictions:

Plexiglass barriers, enhanced cleaning and hand sanitizing stations will remain in place
at Town buildings as we adjust to Stage 3. While masks and physical distancing will no
longer be mandatory the Town of Lamont is recommending the public continue to
practice social distancing and wearing masks when unable to distance. 

Frequently washing or disinfecting your hands, getting vaccinated and staying home
when you're sick will continue to be important to protect our community and limit the
spread of COVID-19.
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